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            19th November 2024  

 

Christmas Hamper Appeal 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

As we approach the festive season, we are reminded of the joy and warmth that come with celebrating together as a 
community. However, we are also aware that this time of year can be challenging for some families, particularly those 
who may struggle to afford the little extras that make the holidays feel special. 

With this in mind, we are reaching out to ask for your support in a small, voluntary gesture of kindness. We hope to 
create Christmas hampers filled with treats to bring a bit of holiday cheer to some of our more vulnerable families. 
Items like Christmas crackers, Twiglets, sweets, chocolates, or other festive treats would be greatly appreciated. 
These non-essential goodies can make a big difference in helping our families feel the warmth and joy of the season. 

If you are able and willing to contribute, please send any donations with your child or drop them off at the school 
office by Friday 6th December. No donation is too small, and every contribution will go directly toward making 
someone’s holiday a little brighter. 

This is, of course, completely voluntary. We understand that not everyone may be in a position to contribute, and 
your support in any form, whether through donations or simply helping us spread awareness, is more than enough. 

As always, we are a nut free school. Please do not send in anything that contains nuts. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity for a random act of kindness. Together, let’s make this a season of 
goodwill and community spirit. 

Warm wishes, 

 

Mrs Mundee     Mrs Paine    Mrs Brooks 

The Pastoral Team 
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